
PUTNAM VALLEY 

COMMISSION FOR THE CONSERVATION 

OF THE ENVIRONMENT 
Town Hall, Putnam Valley NY 10579  

 
 MINUTES OF THE JANUARY 6, 2025 MEETING OF 

THE PUTNAM VALLEY COMMISSION FOR THE CONSERVATION OF THE 

ENVIRONMENT  

 

 

In Attendance:  CCE members: Beth Gorman, Wendy Whetsel, Jeffrey Coren, Julie Rubin, and 

Mike Usai 

   

The meeting was held virtually to vote on new members and the Chair. 

 

The CCE unanimously voted to accept Allison Hague as a member of the CCE. The other 

vacancy went unfilled. Another candidate is interested and will be considered upon receipt of a 

resume.  

 

Beth Gorman accepted the offer to be Chair and the CCE voted unanimously, and gratefully, to 

approve.    

 

 

The next meeting will be on January 9, 2025 at 6:30pm at the Putnam Valley Town Hall. 

 

 

Mike Usai, Secretary 


